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Taylor White Foundation Board Meeting
10/20/19

1. Report from Ulla on how moving the car went this summer with Joel
Joel was fantastic
Car went to prom, both high schools, out the road, DMV, safe graduation
did not do KTOO due to construction
We will put together a gift basket for Joel. Carol will start a card
Ulla is happy to do it again next year

2. Report from Morgan on how things are working on the website. 
links are good
traffic has mainly stayed constant over the last 3 years
[Done]  Update website address to below:

PO Box 210092
Auke bay alaska
 99821

3. Report from Tyler on financial status.
[redacted] balance
not much received or spent in last year
we have a new post office box

4. Brainstorming on what we need to stay on top of for required reporting, 
licensing, etc. I have thought of taxes, trailer registration, and I know there are 
some state of Alaska things I need to report on.

1099 will be done as usual


